TOWN OF KINGSTON, N. H.

Office of the Board of Selectmen

PO Box 716, 163 MAIN STREET KINGSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03848-0716

WHPUC 27JUN 18am 11:18

June 25, 2018

Ms. Debra Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities' Petition for Authority to Operate in the Town of Kingston

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Kingston Board of Selectmen strongly supports the plan that Northern Utilities is proposing, to extend natural gas service into the Town of Kingston.

We believe the availability of natural gas service will have a positive impact on our town and its residents, as well as the State of New Hampshire. We encourage you to grant permission to Northern Utilities for this expansion.

Sincerely

Mark A. Heitz, Chairman

Kingston Board of Selectmen